
Fifth Grade Newsletter for the Week of May 20, 2024 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Wednesday, May 22nd – Civil War Day  
Thursday, May 23rd – Last day of school – half-day dismissal. Denim Day.  Parents are invited to 
attend the morning assembly at 8:20 for TCA East’s graduation events.  Report cards for the second 
semester will go home with students; for those not present, you may print report cards from Infinite 
Campus, or pick them up from the office in August. 
Lost and Found – Please make one last check of the lost and found.  All unclaimed items will be 
donated.   
Library Books – All library books were due last week.  Please make one last sweep of nightstands, 
backpacks, back seats, etc., to make sure all books from the main East library or individual 
classroom libraries are returned. 
 
Here’s a look at the week ahead: 
 
Spelling 
There will be no spelling test this week. 
 
Literature 
We will wrap up with a discussion of Where the Red Fern Grows, then we’ll explore the 
books on the sixth-grade summer reading list. 
 
Math 
We will finish our last unit on Percentages, with Math Test 15 on Tuesday, May 23.   
 
History 
We will review the Civil War with a Jeopardy Game. 
 
Science 
We end with a review of the human endocrine system and hormones.   
 
Writing 
Teacher’s choice    
 

 

 


